
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/Precious Lives Assembly  
 
20th May 2025 
 

Precious Lives Assembly – 22nd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to inform you that on Thursday 22nd May 2025, our pupils will be taking part 
in an important assembly delivered by the West Midlands Police, titled Precious Lives. This 
initiative is part of our ongoing commitment to educate and safeguard our young people 
and forms part of our Personal Development programme. 

Each year group will attend a tailored session focusing on the choices we make and the 
consequences of those choices, particularly in relation to the very real and serious issue of 
knife crime. The assembly is designed to raise awareness, promote responsible decision-
making, and encourage open discussion around personal safety and peer influence. 

Precious Lives is a well-established programme that uses real-life stories to highlight the 
devastating impact that carrying or using a knife can have on individuals, families, and 
communities. We believe this message is crucial in supporting our students to make safe 
and positive decisions in their lives. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the content of the assembly in more 
detail, please do not hesitate to contact the school via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

    

Mrs K Hibbs     Miss R Porter 
Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 
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